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Re: Public Works Planning and Engineering Worklhop-Seminar "ANAGE“'S REPORT NO 1
Spokane, Washington - February 6 and 7, 1975 : COUNCILMEETING Jan. 13/75

‘Authority is requested for the Hunicipal Engineer to attend the Public Works |
Planning and Engineering Workshop and Seminar to be held in Spokane Washington‘,

on February 6 and 7, 1975.  Details concerning this xequest are concained in the
,following report from the Engineer,

Sufficient funds are available in the Budget to cover the cost of attendance The
anticzpated costs are as follows. .
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S _‘,_Transportation Ciienas :
e ;Accommodation

RECOMMENDATION :

e . he subje
kane,‘Wnshington, on February 6.and. 7,

porntion 1. a lalber o! tho A-nricln blic Hbrka A-oociationi
_ uch 1s also a wember of the: Inotitutc of: Hunicipal Enginecring and the
]Inotitute of Solid waoteo. The three bodies -antionod !ron ti-e-to-tine hold
L very uocful worknhop-aeninarn throughout North Anericn. and 1. ‘have’ been advioed o
”1~»r"thlt this particular one on Public Worko Plonning and Engiuecring As ln exception- E
*_W«llly good one. L ; P , ‘ , :

‘ o It lppenra fron rhe ochedule which A.P.ﬂ A. hna providod that thil parti—
,,cular leminar will be held no clooer than in the City of SPokuue. Timing is -
‘quite lppropriate as well. ‘ S :

T ~ The program and topics cover, as an example Public Hork- Dcvolopnent
Progrnll. Gotting Your Programs Approved, Keeping the Program Current, What's
Nev in Subdivision Regulations, Impact of Condominiums, Private Streets, Contract -
Administration, Construction Supervision and Inspection, and Construction Safety.
These are topics which we are constantly involved in, especially at the C.I.P.
meetings, and it is felt that they will provide useful importance to the
Corporation in planning capital works.

IT IS RECOMMENDED

THAT approval be provided for the Municipal Fngineer to attend the Public Works
Planning and Engineering III, Workshop No. 1 (American Public Works Association)
in Spokane, Washington, U.S.A. on 6 and 7 February, 1975.

MUNICIPAL ENGINEER






